

Head Teacher - Mrs Laura Suffield - BA (HONS) QTS, NPQH

To Parents/Carers,

Re: Support for Service Children during Deployment

We are in the process of developing a support provision for children whose parents/carers are in the Armed Forces and are required to be deployed for periods of time away from their families.

The support will be provided from a dedicated room which will contain resources such as journals, development progress charts, air mail bluey letters together with access to technology which will enable the children to communicate with their parents, through BFBS radio and the BFPO e-bluey system.

We understand that as a parent the level of support you feel your child may require will vary for different families. To give us an indication of your interest in this support from school please would you be so kind as to complete the slip below and return to me, as soon as possible. Please could you let us know when somebody in the family goes on deployment in order to put in place appropriate support.

Yours sincerely

LAURA SUFFIELD Headteacher







